
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OCCUPATIONAL SHORTAGE WITHIN OUR INDUSTRY 

 
 
We have been talking to the Department of Labour and have registered an 
Occupational Shortage within our industry. 
 
Consequently we have been contacted by an overseas agency regarding 
Immigration services.  In order to look at this issue in more depth we require 
information from our industry. 
 
Could you please advise the CRA National Office as to whether your company would 
be interested in employing immigrants for the next upcoming year and please identify 
which of the following: 
 
¾ Panelbeating tradespeople 
¾ Car painting tradespeople 
¾ Semi-skilled labour 
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